Lowry Bay Yacht Club (Inc.)

24/25 Sailing Season

Notice to Competitors (NTCO03)
Special Event - 24th Nov 2024 - 1300hrs

Please be informed that the upcoming Special Event will be a series of repetitive starts, with each
one commencing after the previous one concludes. Quick turnarounds are expected, and
competitors should listen for signals indicating the start of each race. The Race Officer plans to
include at least one start using storm sails, so please be prepared for alternative sail setups.
Ensure your readiness for a dynamic, fun and challenging afternoon. Note this event is free and
does not contribute towards the overall season championship scoring.

Reason for the changes:

The current advertising is unclear and members require further information ahead of the event to
plan and prepare.

Thank you for your understanding. We look forward to a successful and enjoyable race day.
Irene Muirhead
LBYC Vice Commodore
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